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Belmonte, Juan

From: Roberta Blitz <rlblitz03@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 11, 2019 3:43 PM
To: comments, EMP
Subject: [EXTERNAL] IEP Feedback

I am very worried about the critical structural deficiencies identified in the Integrated Energy Plan. Among 
other things New Jersey should immediately have a moratorium on any new fossil fuel infrastructure and make 
a commitment to cut emissions 45% before 2030 as recommended by IPCC 2018 report. The people of New 
Jersey are not fooled by the overly optimistic picture that NJ Board of Public Utilities (BPU) presents. Our state 
must become a leader in addressing climate change before it is too late.  
 
Roberta Blitz 
14 Hickory Place 
Livingston, NJ 07039 


